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Here it is September and everyone is taking a BIG sigh of relief! Hopefully now that the kiddos arc back in 
school the weather will finally start to cool off. The Lea County Fair Community Booth and Flower Show 
were a success! We received a check in the amount of $50.00 for our 2nd place Community Booth. We had 
a new judge, Dorothy Duff, from Tijeras, NM. Many positive comments were heard concerning all that our 
2019 Trainees learned from watching, listening and helping veteran master gardeners help the general 
public with their entries. Comments the judge made following the judging were also quite helpful. Dorothy 
was quite pleased by how LCMG 's separate the Divisions and Classes of the flowers judged, which made it 
easier for her.

Dates to Remember
Labor Day-Yoakum County Watermelon Festival. Plains TX
September 7, 2019- Urenco 911 Day of Service, Eunice NM
September 19, 2019 - LCMG Meeting, Hobbs Sr. Citizens Center Room 134 6pm
May 12-14, 2020 Texas State Master Gardener Conference "Bloomin’ on the Brazos", Waco TX. Details 
TBA
June 11-13, 2020 New Mexico State Master Gardener Conference Details TBA



 




